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Upcoming Events
Nov. 1 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion, Peshtigo -
5:30 - 7:00 pm

Nov. 3 - End of 1st Quarter

Nov. 5 - Joint Area Reformation Service at Zion,
Peshtigo - 2:00 pm

Nov. 7 - Picture Retake Day

Nov. 8 & 9 - Parent Teacher Conferences/Report
Cards

Nov. 10 - NO SCHOOL

Nov. 28 - Joint Parent/Board of Education Meeting -
6:30 pm

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be
pizza provided by the
Maedke family in honor of
Levi’s birthday.

Mission Offering
Progress:

Our chapel offering for
God’s Kingdom so far
totals $397.11 for the
semester.

Parent Teacher Conferences - Sign Up
Just a reminder that Parent Teacher Conferences will be held next week on both
Wednesday and Thursday, November 8 and 9 starting at 3:00 pm. If you have not yet
done so, please go to the Signup Genius on our school website to choose a time to
meet with your child(ren’s) teacher(s). Also, report cards for students in grades K - 8 will
be handed out at the time of your conference(s) with the teachers.

Recording Song for Church
Next week Wednesday, November 8, we will be recording the children in grades K - 8
singing the song Magnificent, Marvelous, Matchless Love to be shown in church on
Sunday, November 12. We ask that all the children in K - 8 please wear this year’s
heather blue school themed T-shirts that day for the recording.



November Birthdays

Nov. 2 - Julia Hartwig

Nov. 3 - Levi Maedke

Nov. 5 - Mila Ebert

Nov. 12 - Bowyn Olsen

Nov. 14 - Hunter Kniskern

Nov. 17 - Jack Hurley

Nov. 20 - Mrs. Myslik

Nov. 25 - Pastor Sargent

Nov. 27 - Mrs. Langebartels

Nov. 29 - Bennett Hartwig

Picture Retake Day
Picture Retake Day will be on Tuesday, November 7, especially for those children who
were unable to have their picture taken on Registration Day. If your child did not have
their picture taken on that day, or you would like to have a retake of your child’s picture,
you can order online by going to mylifetouch.com and enter the Picture Day ID:
EVTZN8V8J. If you would rather have a form to fill out, please contact Mrs. Sargent in
the school office for that form.

Remind Sign Up
Our school uses the online communication program called
Remind, which allows us to send out a message by text or email
to everyone, notifying you of school announcements, including

closings or delays due to weather or of upcoming events. If you have not yet signed up,
please do so as soon as possible. We know this beautiful weather will not last much
longer! To sign up, text @43c6a3 to the number 81010. If you do that, you’ll receive a
welcome text from Remind. If you have trouble with 81010, try texting @43c6a3 to (571)
364-6571. If you are having trouble, contact Mr. Aguilar with your name and email or
phone and he will get you added.


